
VIEWS FROM 
THE FRONTLINE

Championing a localisation 
movement in DRR
THURSDAY 1 OCTOBER 2020 | 9:30-12:00 (CET)

The aim of this interactive seminar is to amplify the voices of 100,000 people 
most at-risk of disasters and discuss how we as actors in Sweden can work 
together to respond to this local data. It will contribute to a roadmap for how to 
make humanitarian and development work more risk-informed and locally led. 

Why is disaster risk reduction more important than ever? 
Welcoming remarks from the Swedish International Development 
Cooperation Agency 

Why are people still losing their lives and livelihoods to disasters? 
Presentation from GNDR of the nine key conclusions from their Views from 
the Frontline programme. This research has gathered data and perspectives 
of risk from individuals, local governments and civil society organisations 
in 575 at-risk communities in 39 countries.

What do these findings mean for our humanitarian, development, and 
adaptation work? 
Breakout groups will discuss what actions are needed, and by who, for 
future progress.

What can we each contribute to taking these changes forward? 
Panel and Q&A with representatives from CSO networks and the Swedish 
International Development Cooperation Agency

This event will take place on Zoom and is organised by the Swedish International 
Development Co-operation Agency, the Swedish CSO Resilience Network and GNDR. 

Overview

CLICK TO REGISTER

Swedish CSO 
Resilience Network

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcmQv1M3gD3dVawJAIgW4XRsFBewPx-4Z6tcc1N7h1-oLf3w/viewform

